
PLEASE SUBMIT INFINITE CAMPUS ATTENDANCE WITHIN TEN MINUTES OF START OF EACH CLASS
PERIOD.ENTRIES FOR THE DAILY E-BULLETIN ARE DUE BY 1:00PM AT LEAST ONE DAY PRIOR
TOjon.shigaki@k12.hi.us

DAILY BULLETIN BROADCASTED LIVE DAILY ON CHANNEL 46. If there is no TV
access, please read this Daily Bulletin to your class.  Mahalo!

Seniors: If you missed last night’s mandatory senior parent meeting, please
have you and one of your parents/guardians  attend the 2nd meeting on
Sunday, February 26th.  The meeting is at the cafeteria and it starts at 6:00pm.

If you have any questions, please contact Ms. atDebralyn Arellano

debralyn.arellano@k12.hi.us Mahalo!

Come support the Lahainaluna High School representatives of the Maui District
High School Honor Band. The Honor Band is composed of the top band students
on Maui, and will be performing a FREE concert Wednesday February 22 at King
Kekaulike’s Performing Arts Center at 6:30pm. Hope to see you there!

Juniors! If you are interested in getting measured for a Tuxedo please check
your email for a message from the Junior Class Advisor on how to schedule your
measurements.

Ticket sales for Junior Prom Increase by $5 today - through March 2nd, Please
make sure to get your Withholds and Detention Hours cleared! for more
information please email- Mrs. Quall

Students interested in Receiving Services by Sephora Beauty at the Whaler's
Village Location!  Please Call Sephora Beauty @ (808) 667-2545, You can also
pick up the flier with details in the Student Activities Center (R202)

Yearbook:  For those who haven’t purchased their yearbook yet, please go to
this website: www.yearbookordercenter.com Type in this code to pull up
Purchasing details! 10945 OR-Search: Lahainaluna High School.  Want to submit
photos for the yearbook? Please check out the jpg that is attached to today’s daily
bulletin.  Mahalo!

The Marimed Foundation is offering a free Maritime Career Expo and Job Fair
on Tuesday, March 14, 2023 from 10am to 2pm at the UH-Maui College Paina
Dining Hall.  Booths to include 20 + Maritime Industry Representatives,
Maritime Vocational and Training Programs, USCG Regional Exam Center and
Land & Sea Based Careers.  For more information, please check out the flier that
is attached to today’s daily bulletin. Mahalo!

COUNSELORS CORNER:

Sophomores - PSAT 10 registration form is now available at the College & Career
Center or with your counselor, Mrs. Webber. The PSAT 10 will be on Tuesday,
February 28 in the library. The registration fee is $20 and should be  either cash or
money order (made out to Lahainaluna High School). Registration forms and
registration fee is due to Miss Kristy or Miss Ginny, in the College & Career Center
by Today February 22nd. There are only 30 seats available,  please do not give
your registration form or payment to anyone else or you may miss the cut.

Seniors - Virtual FAFSA Workshops are available through UH Manoa. If you do not
want to participate in those workshops, please contact Miss Kristy for help
completing your FAFSA.

The Scholarship Bulletin is located in Miss Kristy's google classroom, "Class of
2023 Post High School''. Go to the "Classwork" tab and scroll down to the
"2022-2023 Scholarship Bulletin''. All seniors should be applying to the
Lahainaluna Foundation Scholarship. There are 40 scholarships listed and just one
application needed! If you have not joined Miss Kristy's google classroom, here is
the join code:  nvymjxk

CLUB CHATTER:

Bible Club:  Just a reminder that there is a meeting today during lunch at the
Chorus Room.  Hope to see you there!

Hawaiiana practice on Tuesday the 21st and Wednesday the 22nd, will be in
Kumu Eva's room at 6:30pm. Moving forward, Hawaiiana practice will be on
Tuesdays and Wednesdays each week at the cafeteria after this week.   Mahalo!

Japanese Club:  Our next meeting will be on Friday, February 24 at lunch in
K-102.  We will be going over the final details of the Honolulu Festival.  We will
also be holding a bingo contest with some fantastic "lucky bag" prizes.  Come
join us on Friday!  Arigatou!

Anime club members! Please vote for the best heart drawing by Friday,
February 24th 11:59pm. Here is the link!
https://forms.gle/9xA5pkzzKPZ6FANJ8

Attention anime club members!! The voting for next years 2023-2024 anime
club officers are now available on google classroom. Please vote for which
candidates you want as an officer. Deadline to vote is Tuesday Feb. 28th.

Breakfast: Cereal with Toast, Diced Pears, Fresh Fruit.  Lunch: Beef Chili Nachos with Queso, Broccoli,
Green Salad, Diced Pears, Strawberry Kiwi Juice.   Cafeteria  monitors, please report to the cafeteria 15
minutes before lunch period.  Today's monitors are:   William Bentley-Smith, Julean Bermudez, Carmela
Bonifacio, Thomas Borges, Kamryn Bosque, Troy Branco-Liu.
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